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Dear Pastors and Pastoral Leaders:    

 

May God bless you! I am pleased to present this 

2020-2024 Pastoral Plan of Action for the Office of 

Hispanic Ministry in the Archdiocese of Louisville.  

 

This plan gathers strategic insights from local, 

regional, and national efforts related to the V 

Encuentro Process. Its purpose is to provide 

support and guidance for parish and 

archdiocesan Hispanic ministry efforts. I 

thank Eva Gonzalez, the director of the 

Office of Hispanic Ministry for her 

leadership in creating this resource, 

and I look forward to its 

implementation in our local Church.  

 

 Please join me in praying in 

gratitude for our Hispanic/Latino 

brothers and sisters and the gifts 

they bring to our local Church. 

    

Sincerely yours in our Lord, 

 

 

 

 

  Most Reverend Joseph E. Kurtz, D.D. 

  Archbishop of Louisville 
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